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Parents/Guardians,

First, | would like to thank our Bennington parents for all the communication regarding sick children and
family members we have received from many of you since the Christmas break. This communication
helps us determine where we stand on the fight against Covid and helps us make informed decisions
about how to best keep our students and families safe and well.

Schools around us are currently experiencing a high volume of students and staff who are testing
positive for Covid. Due to this latest spike in Covid cases in our area, we realize our school and
community may be next. The Covid-positive cases are rising here in Bennington, and we do currently
have staff members in quarantine.

I wanted to update you in the event we have to close school and move to distance learning. We will
keep you informed so you can be best prepared for a school closure if it becomes necessary.

If you have questions, please call the school at 580-847-2310.
Thank you,

Mrs. Reynolds

“A Small School Striving for Excellence”




